
ANNUAL 
CHILI 

SUPPER 
Friday, 

September 20 at 
6:00 p.m. 

In the 
Fellowship Hall. 

Please sign up at             
the Welcome 

Center! 

MAGUIRE STATE MISSIONS 
OFFERING 

Today we continue collection for Maguire State 
Missions.  100% of the State Missions Offering 
will be earmarked for church planting, church 
revitalization and church restarting in Florida.  
Checks should be made payable to IBC with a 
notation for State missions.  #ReachFlorida 

 

ACTIVITIES THIS WEEK  

Wed 10:00 am—Grief Share 
Wed 5:00 pm—Prayer Meeting  and 

Business Meeting 
Wed 6:00 pm—Choir Practice 

Sun 9:00 am—Sunday School 
Sun 10:00 am—Worship Service 

 
 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES 
 

Grief Share—9/18 
Ladies Bible Study Begins—9/19 

Chili Supper—9/20 
Men’s Fellowship—9/25 

Son Seekers—9/26 
Ladies Retreat—9/30 & 10/1 

 

Our Address, Website 
& Phone Number 

8015 SE 180TH Street 
(CR102) 

Oxford, Florida 34484  

www.ibctv.org 
352-268-2384 

SON SEEKERS 
Thursday, September 26, in the Fellowship 
Hall.  A time of Fun, Desserts and Fellowship.  
Our featured guests are Jane Keel & Bobby 
Jordan, with Linda Wilson, Carly Jones & 
Sherry Dotson presenting a program of Gospel 

 

IMMANUEL  BAPTIST CHURCH 

 
“God with us” 

September 8, 2019 

Church Phone  352-268-2384 
 

Pastor  
Mike Dameron 

Cell Phone 352-502-3384 
pastormike@ibctv.org 

 

Administrator 
Van Reynolds 

Cell Phone 352-391-8515 
admin@ibctv.org 

 

Worship Leader 
Russell Stephens 

 

Choir Director 
 Bobby Kinsey 

 

Organist 
Tom Campbell 

 

Pianist 
Vickie Langford 

OUR MISSION 
To present Christ, crucified and risen 

OUR VISION  
“To keep our focus on Him, to understand what it means to be obedient, 
and then live that every day.  And to define success not by the number of 
people that walk through our doors, but rather by those that walk out closer 
to the Lord.” 

Philippians 4:13 “I can do 
everything through Him who 

gives me strength.” 



LADIES FALL RETREAT “You are Loved” 
Monday, September 30 and Tuesday October 1, 8:30 am—2:30 pm 

IBC Fellowship Hall 
Jane Keel, Singer and Gaye Martin, Keynote Speaker,  

will be our featured presenters. 
Cost is $40 per person.  Please make checks payable to IBC. 

Please return registration forms with payment to the basket on the Foyer table. 
SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 15TH IS THE FINAL DAY TO REGISTER. 

 

ORDER OF WORSHIP 

Prelude   

Theme Chorus Immanuel Pg. 201 

Invocation   

Welcome and Announcements Russell Stephens  

Hymn Surely Goodness & Mercy Pg. 91 

Offertory Hymn Redeemed, How I Love to 
Proclaim It 

Pg. 280 

Offertory Prayer Dan Jordan  

Tithes and Offerings   

Doxology   

Special Music Choir and Linda Wilson  

Pastoral Prayer   

Scripture Reading  Colossians 3:1-11  

Message from God “Heaven on Earth”  

Invitational Hymn Softly and Tenderly Pg. 414 

Receiving of New Members   

Benediction   

Closing Chorus Blest Be the Tie Pg. 389 

Next Week’s message by Pastor Mike will be “All Dressed Up and Someplace to Go” 
Colossians 3:12-17.   The emphasis here is to rid themselves of the old and put on the new life 
in Christ. 

Ladies Bible Study 
Thursdays beginning September 19 through October 17, 9:00 a.m.—11:00 a.m.  

in the Chapel.  Facilitated by Sharon Cummings, Ray Vander Lean will show you how 
God guided His people to a specific place, The Promised Land. Travel to Israel and 

radically change your understanding of the scriptures.  Sign up at the Welcome Center 
and join us for these “faith lessons.”   

FROM THE PASTOR’S DESK 

Welcome to Immanuel Baptist Church.  We are very pleased you decided to 
worship with us this morning.  Hopefully you will feel the presence of the Holy 
Spirit in this place.  If you are visiting with us, please take one of our visitor cards 
and return it to the Welcome Center at the end of the service for a gift just for you.   
 
The month of September is a busy one for us.  Of course, one of the highlights for 
the month is the emphasis on our State Missions.  Our Missions Committee has 
planned short videos for each worship service during this month to inform everyone 
about how they may pray and help financially to support the planting and 
revitalization of Southern Baptist Churches throughout our State.  We are already 
praying specifically about a new church planned for the southern area of The 
Villages very soon.   
 
Ladies, also notice our next Ladies Bible Study begins on Thursday 19th of 
September.  Sharon Cummings will be facilitating this study and I encourage you to 
not only plan to come but to bring a friend or neighbor with you.  This will be at 
9:00 AM in the Chapel. 
 
Another important event for us this month is our Annual Chili Supper.  This is also 
a wonderful time and one you will want to plan on attending.  In addition to great 
food and fellowship, we will also have a presentation about Islam.  Please plan on 
attending this on Friday evening the 20th at 6:00 PM in the Fellowship Hall. 
 
Of course, I also ask that you continue praying for us to identify the man the Lord 
has for us to fill the position of Associate Pastor.  I cannot over-emphasize the 
importance of praying for His direction and guidance about this.  If you personally 
know and can recommend an individual who should be considered, please feel free 
to have them submit their resume to the following email address: 
pastorsearchcommitee@ibctv.org or send it via US mail to the church to the 
attention of the “Pastor Search Committee.”  Thank you for your continued prayer 
support for this critical initiative for us. 
 
This is a month that typically is a busy one as many folks tend to travel and are 
away.  Please remember to pray for safe travel for those who are gone. 
 
May God bless you all abundantly. 
 
Love and blessings to all, 
Pastor Mike  
 
Philippians 4:13 “I can do everything through Him who gives me strength.” 
 

Please continue praying for us to find the man the Lord has for us to serve 
as our Associate Pastor.  This is such a critical decision for us as we truly 
want His will to be done.  Also, continue praying for our search committee 
as they meet to pray and seek His direction.  If you personally know and 
can recommend an individual who should be considered, please feel free to 
have them submit their resume to pastorsearchcommittee@ibctv.org..  
Thank you for your continued prayer support for this. 

mailto:pastorsearchcommitee@ibctv.org

